The Crown, Winterborne Stickland

The Crown has been registered as an Asset of Community Value by Winterborne Stickland Parish Council and the village interest is recorded at Dorset Council.

The Council recently received a notification from Marstons Brewery which has implications for the whole community and which is likely to affect this village asset.
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A Village Meeting will be held in the Pamela Hambro Hall on Wednesday, 30th October at 7.30 to share the latest information and to discuss what action residents may wish to take.

Please come along and make your views known.

The Crown Community Action Group
